
 
 

December 8, 2021 
 
Dear Community Oncology Supporter, 
 
The Community Oncology Alliance (COA) is your association. Our mission is advocating for 
your patients and practices, supporting everything you do and every challenge you face. We 
are here for you! 
 
But we cannot do it alone or without your financial support, which is why we are asking you 
to please support COA by renewing or becoming a paying member for the 2022 year. We 
only write once a year asking for financial support, and this is it, our annual membership drive. 
The rest of the year, we focus on supporting you and spreading the word about the value of 
community oncology. 
 
As the COVID-19 pandemic recedes and vaccines succeed, COA is working diligently to 
ensure community oncology is prepared to meet the latest operational challenges. At the same 
time, our advocacy efforts are making sure your voice is heard by lawmakers, policymakers, 
and industry giants alike as they debate the important issues that impact the future of cancer 
care.  
 
While most of 2021 was relatively quiet, winter has arrived with a flurry of important 
activity. Luckily, thanks to the support of our members, COA is able to act quickly and 
decisively: 
 

Ø Most importantly, COA is currently leading the charge to stop a 45% cut to 
medical oncology payments in the Build Back Better Act. The fine print of this 
massive bill implements government drug price negotiations on the backs of cancer 
providers, and the results would be disastrous. We have launched a massive 
advertising and advocacy effort, have the ears of Congress, and are hoping to fix the 
bill before it is too late.  
 

Ø Just before the Thanksgiving holiday, COA’s Executive Director, Ted Okon 
testified about PBM abuses and dirty tricks before a Congressional forum hosted 
by the House of Representatives Committee on Oversight & Reform. From DIR Fees 
to fail first step therapy and prior authorization, it is looking like Congress is serious 
about PBM reform with COA’s help and input.  
 

Ø After months without answers, COA submitted a letter to CMS and CMMI asking 
that it immediately extend the Oncology Care Model (OCM) through the end of 
2022. Beginning to wind down the OCM starting at the end of this year without any 
clear reasons, or a successor model, will waste millions of taxpayers’ dollars – not to 
mention the successes of participating practices in transforming cancer care. 
 

Ø States are increasingly the place where the most meaningful health policy becomes a 
reality. Recognizing that, this fall, COA brought on board a dedicated senior staff 
member to support practice advocacy at the state level. With this new capacity, we 
will be taking on a leading role in state-level issues, such as PBM reform, hospital 
consolidation, and more.   



 
We hope you will agree that, whether it’s working with legislators to introduce bills on PBM reform, 
keeping members informed about disparities in cancer screenings, or planning next year’s Community 
Oncology Conference, it is clear that COA members receive unparalleled access to the critical intelligence, 
valuable resources, and advocacy support needed to succeed.  
 
In case this year hasn’t been challenging enough, COA is expecting 2022 to be really busy and 
tumultuous for your patients and practices. Why? Because the midterm elections will see all 435 seats 
in the House and 34 seats in the Senate up for election. The party that comes out on top will have tremendous 
influence over the policies that impact you. These midterm elections are particularly important if you 
consider that the “drug pricing” debate is still raging and far from settled. 
 
Please help us continue to support you and the challenges you face going into 2022.  Every dollar 
contributed enables COA to continue being your strongest advocate for independent, community oncology. 
By becoming a paying member, you can ensure that COA is fully funded and prepared for what is 
expected to be a very busy year.   
  
Enclosed is the official request form for financial support to COA for 2022. To encourage flexibility, you 
can make a lump payment or spread payments over the year on a quarterly or monthly basis. Payment is 
accepted by check or credit card. See the enclosure for details. 
 
We hope you agree that COA serves as an invaluable, unwavering source of support for your practices and, 
most importantly, the patients you serve. Contribute today to support community oncology and the 
important work that COA does on your behalf. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. Thank you in advance for your support! 

 
 
 
Kashyap Patel, MD 
President 
 
 
 
Ted Okon 
Executive Director 
 
 
PS: Don’t forget about the 2022 Community Oncology Conference that will be safely returning IN 
PERSON, March 17-18, 2022, to the Gaylord Palms in beautiful Kissimmee, Florida. We have a fantastic 
agenda planned with community oncology-specific content covering clinical, business, and pharmacy 
topics. COA members and practices get a special discounted rate, so be sure to support us for 2022 to 
access this special pricing! 



 

 
 

December 8, 2021 
 

COA MEMBERSHIP CONTRIBUTION INVOICE 
 
Thank you for supporting the important work that the Community Oncology Alliance does.  
 
COA is a non-profit, 501c (6) organization. Our Federal tax ID number is 22-3887397.  
 
Contributions to COA are tax-deductible as a business expense, except for the government 
relations activities. A receipt for tax purposes that breaks down what is tax deductible will 
be provided before the end of the year for your records.  
 

Description  Amount 
 
Suggested 2022 Practice Annual Community Oncology 
Alliance (COA) Membership Contribution. 
 

 
$2,000 per oncologist 

or hematologist in 
the practice. 

 
 
Membership contributions may be paid in a single lump sum or divided into quarterly or monthly 
installments. If paying in installments, please note what installment your payment is for (e.g., 1st of 4 
quarterly payments, or 1st of 12 monthly payments). 
 
To contribute by credit card: Please contact Johanna Hopkins at (757) 822-6139 or 
jhopkins@coacancer.org to contribute by credit card.  
 
To contribute by check: Please make all checks payable to the  

Community Oncology Alliance 
c/o Ricky Newton, Treasurer 
760 Lynnhaven Parkway, Suite 150 
Virginia Beach, VA  23452 

 
Questions? If you have any questions about COA membership, status, contributions, or 
other issues, please contact Johanna Hopkins at (757) 822-6139 or 
jhopkins@coacancer.org. 
 

 
 
 



 

 

UPDATE YOUR PRACTICE INFORMATION  
 
Please take this opportunity to help us keep the COA records and database updated. You can 
return this to Johanna Hopkins (jhopkins@coacancer.org). Thank you! 
 
Practice information 

• Practice name:       
• Main practice address:       

 
Primary contact 

• Full Name:       
• Title:       
• Email:       
• Phone:       

 
Membership type 

•  Individual. 
•  Entire practice. 

 
Practice demographics (optional) 

• Number of treatment locations (all individual clinics and locations):       
• Number of oncologist/hematologist FTEs:       
• Number of radiation oncologist FTEs:       
• Number of Advanced Practice Provider FTEs:  
• Total number of FTE employees:       
• Number of patients seen annually (estimated):       

 
Which category best describes your practice? 

•  Private or independent oncology practice that is hospital affiliated, owned, in 
a PSA, or similar. 

•  Private or independent oncology practice that is physician-owned. 
•  Private or independent practice that belongs to a national network or shared 

services network (e.g. US Oncology, AON, OneOncology, QCCA, NCCA). 
 

 Register others? Are there others at the practice you would like to register for COA 
membership and/or to receive COA updates? If yes, we will get in touch at the email 
address above about how to submit a list and get them registered. 
 

 More information? Would you like to speak to a team member about COA’s 
membership benefits, including networks for administrators, pharmacists, APPs, 
patients/advocates; Events and conferences; Practice analytics software; and more! 


